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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Thank you to all the children and parents who attended our 
Year 6 production at the Mylor Theatre this week; your 
support at these events is very much appreciated. The Year 6 
production was a huge success and I am so proud of you all 
for such a polished performance on both nights. 
 
The Years 5/6 Tie Handover Ceremony on Thursday was a 
lovely event to celebrate the amazing work of the Year 6 
children throughout their time at Devoran whilst also 
welcoming our new Year 6 cohort to the stage to receive 
sound advice from our Y6 leavers. 
 
There have been lots of changes this year - teachers and other 
members of the Devoran team have left to go and pursue 
other things. But one thing has remained the continuous, and 
that is the children. Our children have been the constant, and 
if it wasn’t for them, we wouldn’t be here today! I would like 
to take this opportunity to thank all the parents for your 
continued support on what has been a very busy year. 

 
My final message to Year 6 leavers: 
Continue seeing yourselves as good ambassadors of Devoran 
School. I implore you to continue showing signs of courage 
and belief that you have nurtured over the years at Devoran. 
Be kind and good to people you meet on your way up. Think 
big thoughts and be optimistic in whatever you are doing. 
 
I wish you all a fantastic summer and look forward to seeing 
you back in School on Wednesday 5th September. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 

 

Miss Lock 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key dates 
 
Tuesday 4th September – INSET day (no 
children) 
Wednesday 5th September – Children return to 
school (new Foundation intake is different) 
 
MEET THE TEACHER MEETINGS: 
Tuesday 11th September 
Year One - 15:40 
Year Two - 16:10 
Wednesday 12th September 
Year Four - 15:40 
Year Five - 16:10 
Thursday 13th September 
Year Three - 15:40 
Year Six - 16:10 
 
Academic Year 2018-2019 INSET DAYS – (No 
children in school):- 
Tuesday 4th September 2018 
Monday 22nd July 2019 
Tuesday 23rd July 2019 
Wednesday 24th July 2019 
Thursday 25th July 2019 

School week commencing 16th July 
 

97.2% - whole school attendance 

Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year 3 with 98.7% 

 

Classes with over 97%  
Year 3, Year 1, Year 6 and 

Foundation 

Acorn childcare service will start again on Wednesday 5th 
September. If you would like to book your child in or 
would like more information please contact us using the 
following details- 
Mobile-07891521854 
Email- liam@acornmulti-sports.com 

The Devoran Team would like to thank you all 
for your kind words, cards and gifts. Your 
generosity has been really quite overwhelming. 
We would all like to wish you all a wonderful 
summer. 

http://acornmulti-sports.com/

